

Ronald McDonald House Charities® of Western New York

780 West Ferry Street, Buffalo, NY 14222 716 883-1177 lel 716 881-9312 fax www.RMHCWNY.org

May 13, 2021

Ms. Susan Sweeney IBEW Local Union 97 140 Cottonwood Drive Williamsville, NY 14221

Dear Ms. Sweeney Suce and Members,

On behalf of Ronald McDonald House Charities of Western New York, Inc., thank you for your generous 5K Run Bronze Sponsorship of \$1,000.00.

The families that stay with us have come from all over for treatment in our local hospitals. We anticipate even more families will need our help in the coming months. Your generous donation makes it possible for us to provide important lodging services to a family during a time of great need, without regard to a family's ability to pay or length of stay.

Children still get sick every day. COVID-19 has not changed this reality. In times like this, it means the world to families with sick children to know that there is help to ease their financial burden.

Thank you for helping us to provide a loving place to stay. Your contribution enables Ronald McDonald House Charities of WNY to carry out its mission of keeping families together, inspiring strength, and giving comfort and support to families whose children are receiving essential medical care.

Warm regards,

Sally S Wincent

Executive Director

Thomas V. Kane

Chief Development Officer

Thomas Have

In compliance with IRS Code Section 170(f)(8), this letter also serves as verification that you received no goods or services from Ronald McDonald House Charities® of W.N.Y., Inc. in consideration for your donation.

Thank you for your ongoing suggests!